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JANUARY 2025 

NEWSLETTER 

HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Happy New Year to you all!  I hope you had a great 2 weeks with 

family and friends.  I know that the children were excited to be 

back in school and we have heard a lot about gifts, trips out and 

funny incidents. 

We started our week with our new earlier start Breakfast Club.  It 

has been fantastic to see more and more children using the 

7.40am start as the week has gone on.  The children have been 

very settled.  Don’t forget that breakfast is served until 8.15am, so if your child needs 

food please bring them in before then. 

Class 1 have been learning about Buddhism and the festival of Wesak.  As part of that 

work, they made animal masks whilst talking about how Buddhists respect animals and 

are vegetarians.  See if you can spot your child behind the mask in the photos below. 

Class 2 took part in their first swimming lesson of the year.  They were very enthusiastic 

swimmers, and all had a go at jumping into the pool.  They are already counting down 

the days until next week’s lesson!  In RE they have been thinking about words that are 

special to them and creating colourful images of those words.  The children were 

thoughtful about their choices. 

Our after-school clubs have got off to a slow start due to the weather this week.  

Unfortunately, the playground has been frozen and so clubs have had to take place 

inside.  Hopefully the weather will warm up enough to go out next week.  Please could 

I ask that children bring tracksuits if they are getting changed for sports clubs to keep 

them warm. 

Thank you to everyone who has donated to our Severn Hospice Just Giving page 

following our Rudolph Race in December.  There is still a week left if anyone hasn’t 

donated yet.  We will let you know the final total in a couple of weeks. 

Have a lovely weekend and keep warm. 

Mrs Sarah Pitt 

Punctuality - lost learning  8 hrs 27 mins 

WHOLE SCHOOL  

ATTENDANCE FOR THIS WEEK WAS 

94.9% 
 



 

 
 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING 

TEAM IS 

 

 

 

Monday 17th February—Friday 21st 
February  -Half Term 

Monday 24th February—Return to School 

Tuesday 18th March—Parent meetings 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

SCHOOL  ADMISSIONS 

BOOK YOUR PLACE NOW! 
The online admissions application process is now available on the Telford & 
Wrekin website  

The following deadlines apply this year: 

• Applying for Reception Year school places to start in September 2025 

(starting school for the first time) – closing date 15th January 2025 

• Applying for Infant to Junior school (Year 2 into Year 3) places to start in 

September 2025 (current Year 2 pupils) – closing date 15th January 2025 

If a child has an Education, Health & Care Plan the closing date is 31st 
October 2024 for all applications. 

 

 

MENU CHANGE 
Tuesday 14th is now 

Curry and 

Thursday 16th is Pizza. 

https://www.telford.gov.uk/admissions
https://www.telford.gov.uk/admissions


R.E—Special words 

Art Club—Ink Painting 

Music Lessons—Guitar 

Art Club—Snowflakes 

Karaoke 

Mask making 

PHSE—Goals  



 

 
 

 

 

Well done to all the children that received an award this week. 

 

STAR OF  

THE WEEK 
Class 1  

Stars 

STAR OF  

THE WEEK 

Class 2  

Stars 



 

 
 

SILVER 

BRONZE 

GOLD 

PLATINUM 

EMERALD 


